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U. S. Nuclear Regulator 1' Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 2 and 3
Revision to Updated Final Safety Analysis Report

REFERENCE: Letter from D. M. Smith (PECo) to NRC dated
July 20, 1992

'

Dear Sir:

The referenced letter submitted Revision 10 to the Peach
Bottom Atomic Power Station (PBAPS) Updated Final Safety Analysis
Report (UFSAR). This letter is to inform you that the "Page
Revision Listing", enclosed with the submittal, contained
typographical errors. Please replace it in its entirety with the
enclosed revised Page Revision Listing.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. We apologize
for the error and regret any inconvenience it may have caused
you. If you have any questions concerning this submittal, or
require additional information, please contact me.

Sincerely,

/
G. J. Beck
Manager
Licensing Section
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fEnclosure

|h
cc: T. T. Martin, Administrator, Region I, USNRC I

J. J. Lyash, Senior Resident Inspector, PBAPS, USNRC;
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